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Your submission for this review:

We need reliable and safe water in Sydney for the next 100 years not just the next 5. The price increases are fine but need to
reflect better infrastructure, better supply and higher quality water without any harmful pollutants with a gold standard rated
amongst the best in the world. The price increases should not result in an increase in administrative spending such as staff wage
increases, more unnecessary staff and more waste.





